
 

 

Subject: Woodacres Water Main Replacement Project Update: August 29, 2024 

Dear Resident! 

We continue to make progress on the Woodacres Water Main Replacement Project.  
 

• Currently, we are installing pipe on Woodacres Road, moving toward Capehart Circle.  
 

• Service meters on Wentworth Drive and Doverhill Place will be connected to the new 
lines on Friday and Tuesday. Affected addresses will receive notices.  

 
The county will host an update meeting about the Woodacres Water Main Replacement 

Project via Zoom on Thursday, Sept. 5, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. Use the following link to attend: 

https://dekalbcountyga.zoom.us/j/4842749511?omn=81608425840. 

Please be advised that DeKalb County Offices will be closed, and the contractor, Ruby- Collins, 
will not be onsite on Labor Day, Monday, Sept. 2. Weather permitting, construction activity will 
resume on Tuesday.  
 
Should you have any inquiries regarding the Woodacres Water Main Replacement Project, 

please do not hesitate to contact me directly or to call the DWM Project Information line at 1-

800-986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. For 24-hour emergencies, please call: 

770.270.6243. 

Thank you, 

Angelita Streeter 

Consultant, The Collaborative Firm - CIP Public Outreach 

Department of Watershed Management  
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